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TORQUE WRENCHES

Description:

HASCO RF break-over torque wrenches are designed to 
guarantee an accurate mating torque when joining two 
components together.  When the proper force has been 
achieved, these wrenches will become ineffective by 
“breaking” and making them unusable until reset. 

•  Anodized aluminum handles

•  Nickel-plated steel wrench heads 

•  ISO/IEC 17025:2017 calibration certification 

•  Packaged in a wooden box 

•  Labeled and serial numbered

HASCO RF break-over torque 
wrenches are RoHS Compliant

Important User Instructions:

Drawing 1

1.	HASCO torque wrenches are unidirectional and preset 
torque can only be achieved when you use the wrench 
according to the force orientation as illustrated in Drawing 
1 above.

2.	Fit the wrench around the connector hex nut and apply 
force on the torque wrench. Caution: Do not apply force 
by holding any other part of the wrench other than the 
handle. Do not use any other lever aid on the wrench. 
Apply force with a smooth, steady action.

3.	Automatic release: When the set torque is reached, the 
torque wrench will move through a small arc about the 
pivot pin. At this point the set torque has been achieved 
and force on the handle must be released.

4.	If a wrench has not been used recently, actuate the 
wrench by clicking the wrench head back and forth several 
times before use. Clicking the wrench head back and forth 
spreads lubricant throughout the internal mechanism to 
improve wrench performance.

5.	Torque wrenches are precision instruments and should 
be carefully handled. Do no use as a hammer. If a wrench 
is dropped accidentally, it should be checked on a Torque 
Tester before using again.


